ﬁmcrg School

14.9.23
Year 5 Bikeability

Dear Parent / Guardian,

We are excited to be working with BikeRight to offer Bikeability training for Year 5 pupils
week beginning Monday 16" October.

This course is led by qualified instructors and combines cycling activities in the school
playground, before going out onto the local streets.

There will be places for 20 Y5 pupils who would like to take part, and places will be offered
on a first come first served basis.

Please click on the link below for more information about the course, and to provide
consent for your child to participate. There is no charge for this training.

Course Details & Booking

For more detailed information about this training click here.

Please feel free to speak to Mr Critchley, should you require further information.
Yours Sincerely

Mr Critchley, Mrs Hewson, and Mrs Burton.

Chapel Street, Hazel Grove,
Stockport, SK7 4JH

Telephone: 0161483 3699 Head Teacher: Mr Adam Hossen
Email: admin®@ hazelgrove-pristockport.sch.uk Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Gerry Rose
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https://click.pstmrk.it/3s/bikeright.co.uk%2Fevents%2Ffc455b15-3da7-4b97-a57a-bded2db9cb56%2F/c3Zh/yNquAQ/Ag/35f331de-e19a-4804-b094-22a8aa885530/11/BxSdIh1OJS
https://click.pstmrk.it/3s/bikeright.co.uk%2Fschools%2Fparent_information%2F/c3Zh/yNquAQ/Ag/35f331de-e19a-4804-b094-22a8aa885530/12/sxXwuWuvix

